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Dear John,  

On behalf of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, I would like to thank you for your letter. It is 
truly an honor for the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and all its members to be recognized for 
their on-going efforts in developing the many standards that have contributed to Ethernet’s 
success. 
 
I have also made your letter available to the working group. 

 

Sincerely, 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1
 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 

represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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